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Where   STARS   shine   bright!  
September   21-25  

 
This   week   in   6A   Students:  
*   Superstars   are   really   enjoying   our   counting   and  
place   value   unit.  
*We   have   been   counting   forwards   and   backwards  
by   various   amounts   in   a   hundreds   chart  
*Students   have   been   representing   various   3   digit  
numbers   as   well   as   identifying   the   numbers   of   ones,  
tens   and   hundreds   for   other   numbers.  
*Students   practiced   logging   into   their   mPower  
accounts.  
*In   Science,   we   watched   a   video   on   the   parts   of   a  
plant   and   a   slideshow.   Students   created   their   own  
Google   Slides   on   the   parts   of   a   plant  
*We   completed   a   stem   experiment   by   placing  
celery   and   flowers   into   jars   of   water   mixed   with   food  
colouring.  
*Students   are   really   enjoying   adding   the   finishing  
touches   on   their   About   Me   slideshow  
*We   participated   in   the   Terry   Fox   assembly.  
*As   a   class   we   brainstormed   things   to   remember  
when   presenting.  
*Superstars   added   to   a   point,   proof,   comment  
graphic   organizer   to   identify   the   main   idea   and   a  
few   supporting   details.    in   “It’s   Okay   to   Be   Different”  
and   Going   Places”  
*Students   used   a   graphic   organizer   to   generate  
ideas   for   a   recount   on   a   summer   activity  
*Superstars   created   a   poster   of   a   motivational  
saying   that   is   important   to   them.  
*We   exchanged   library   books  
*Students   are   enjoying   our   Outdoor   Activity   Time.  
Some   favourite   games   this   week   were:   Tide   in,   Tide  
Out,   Lion’s   Den   and   relay   races.  
 
Next   week   we   will:  
*Turn   our   recount   ideas   from   our   graphic   organizer  
into   a   writing   sample  
*Become   more   independent   with   our   main   idea  
responses.  
*Learn   more   about   plants  
*Practice   making   numbers   multiple   ways.   
 

 
Important   Notes   and   Reminders:   
*Terry   Fox   Run/Walk   will   occur   on   either   Thursday   or  
Friday   of   next   week.   If   you   wish   to   donate,   please  
complete   an   online   pledge   form.   
*September   30th   is   Orange   Shirt   Day   (for   Every   Child  
Matters)  
*Please   have   a   meeting   spot   with   your   child   for   the  
end   of   the   day.  
 
Supporting   Your   Child   at   Home:  
*Have   them   practice   signing   into   mPower   and  
typing   club  
*Ask   them   to   identify   the   main   message   of   stories  
read   at   home   (or   shows   or   movies)  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


